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Dear Mandalay Families: 

You are cordially invited to attend the Mandalay Elementary School Learning Fair on Tuesday, May 20th.  
The Learning Fair will take place in our school cafeteria after dismissal which presents a nice opportunity 
for you to see your child’s work. Projects and other student work will be displayed for you to come in and 
view.  

In preparation for the Learning Fair, lunch will be in the classrooms on Monday, May 19th and 
Tuesday, May 20th; therefore, it will be necessary to pack a nut-free lunch.  Students will still have 
the opportunity to purchase lunch in the café but all lunches from home must be nut-free. 

In a continued effort to keep Mandalay secured and safe while school is in session, this year voting for the 
school district budget on May 20th will occur in the main gymnasium.  All voters will be asked to enter 
through the exterior gym doors and not through the main entrance to the building during school hours.  
This will restrict traffic in our school and limit voters to just that one location. 

We hope you have an opportunity to come view your child’s work on May 20th! 

Regards, 

Marie Pisicchio 

Marie Pisicchio 

Principal 

  

 


